
 

 
 
Our Ref:  RGA/MBE 
 
14th January 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 

PRE-SKI TRIP, BEGINNER SKI LESSON – WEDNESDAY 26th FEBRUARY 2025 

There is an opportunity for your child to attend a beginner ski lesson at Snowzone, Castleford on 

Wednesday 26th February 2025, leaving school at 12:20pm returning at 5:00pm. 

It is essential that students bring with them the following:  
 

• A packed lunch (students will not have time to go to the canteen before we leave) 

• Ski jacket and salopettes (bottoms) 

• Ski socks 

• Ski gloves 

• A warm jumper/base layer 

 
Students will not be allowed to participate in the lesson without the appropriate clothing.  
 
The cost of the trip is £35 which includes transport, entry to the ski slope, tuition and equipment rental.  
If you have not already done so, please can you pay for the trip via ParentPay by 25th January 2025.  If 
payment is not made by this date, it will be assumed you do not require a place on the ski lesson.   
 
Please complete the consent and medical details on ParentPay along with payment by 25th January. 

If you have any questions, please contact me on 01909 550066 or by email r.gardner@nclt.ac.uk. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R Gardner 
Head of PE 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I do/do not give permission for __________________________________ to attend and participate in 
the ski lesson at Snowzone, Castleford on 26th February 2025. 
 
 
Signed by Parent/Carer:  ________________________________ Date:  _______________ 

mailto:r.gardner@nclt.ac.uk

